
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Surrey All Age Mental Health Investment Fund (MHIF) has granted 

funding to 13 projects that provide innovative, community-focused 

programmes.  

Barnardo’s are delighted to share that Surrey Paediatrics Parenting Service 

is one of these 13 projects. Our service officially opened in May 2024. 

 

The Paediatrics Parenting Support Service is offering support to 

parent/carers and their families living in Surrey who 

are exploring the possibilities that their young 

person, 5 years old and younger may be 

neurodivergent. Empowering parents/carers with 

the support and tools they need to allow their 

young people to thrive. 



What we offer 

Our service encourages parents/carers to explore the early developmental 

stages of young people, offer a deeper understanding into emotional 

regulation, explore strategies that can be used at home and shared with 

childcare provisions. 

Our practitioners provide a 6-week group intervention, either online or 

face-to-face in the community.  

 

 

 

Referral Process  

Our service accepts referrals from the community. This includes but is not 

limited to:  

 Surrey Access and Advice Team 

 Professionals working with the family (School, GP, Social Care) 

 Parents or Carers themselves  

Referrals can be sent to: SurreySupportU5@barnardos.org.uk  

OR 

Barnardo’s Paediatrics Parenting Service,  

Dorset House,  

Kingston Road, 

Leatherhead,  

Surrey,  

KT22 7PL 
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